Parent Awareness Sheet

Inappropriate
Searches on
Student iPads
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Why does this happen?

Your child has been searching for
content/viewing content that goes
against the district Acceptable Use
Policy(AUP)

What should I do next after
seeing my child’s iPad with
this background?

1.

Please call the number that is listed on
the background.

After being made aware of what
searches/activity took place on the
student’s device the background will be
taken off.

Tips

Monitor your child’s usage based on
when they start and end school days.

Once finished with homework take the
device away and only return it to them
when they need it for school.



